
From:  "Dolsen, Michael C" <MDolse@CMERS.com> 

To: "Terry MacDonald" <TMACDO@milwaukee.gov> 

Date:  8/31/2006 8:51:39 AM 

Subject:  RE: REMINDER: Vacancy report due from all department by Sept. 1,2006 

 

Just so you are not expecting a report from ERS, I want to confirm that 

we do not have any positions that have been vacant for more than 12 

months. 

 

Michael Dolsen 

Employes' Retirement System 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Terry MacDonald [mailto:TMACDO@milwaukee.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2006 9:06 AM 

To: Dolsen, Michael C; rmarco@hacm.org; wwentl@milfire.com; Bevan Baker; 

Cheryl Oliva; David Heard; Florence Dukes; Grant Langley; James Hanna; 

Kristine Hinrichs; Kathleen Huston; Kimberly Montgomery; Mayor 

Milwaukee; Michael Brady; Martin Collins; Michael Daun; MARIA 

MONTEAGUDO; Mark Nicolini; Mary Reavey; Nannette Hegerty; Paula Kiely; 

Peter Weissenfluh; Randy Gschwind; Rudolph Konrad; Ronald Leonhardt; 

Susan Edman; Steve Mahan; Sharon Robinson; Troy Hamblin; Wally Morics; 

Wayne Whittow; Matha.Brown@mkedcd.org; Rocky.Marcoux@mkedcd.org; Carrie 

Lewis; dfloyd@mpw.net; jmante@mpw.net; jpolen@mpw.net; James Purko; 

pcole@mpw.net; vgupta@mpw.net; ereine@port.mil.wi.us 

Subject: REMINDER: Vacancy report due from all department by Sept. 

1,2006 

 

This is A REMINDER that according to Common Council File #060324 - A 

resolution directing all City departments to prepare and submit to the 

Common Council by September 1, 2006, a complete listing of all positions 

that have been vacant for the last 12 calendar months (since July 1, 

2005) or more. 

 

Please see attachment for letter and certified copy of Common Council 

File #060324. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Terry J. MacDonald, Staff Assistant 

City of Milwaukee 

City Clerk's Office 

200 E. Wells St., Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

414-286-2233 

Fax: 414-286-3456 

 


